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Ph: 58745295 Fax: 58745537 

Email:Strathmerton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

2022 Dates to Remember 
 

➢ Wednesday 2nd -Friday 4th November   
➢ Grade 3 & 4 camp Beechworth 
➢ Friday 18th November 

Grade 2 Sleepover 
➢ Monday 5th December 

Swimming starts for 2 weeks 
➢ Monday 5th December 

Funfields Grade 6  
➢ Tuesday 13th December 

Orientation day  
➢ Wednesday 14th December   

Grade 6 Graduation  
➢ Thursday 15th December  

Presentation evening 6.30pm 
➢ Friday 16th December 

Swimming carnival 
➢ Tuesday 20th December  

Last day term school finishes at 1.30pm 
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From the Principal’s Desk   

Hope you all picked a winner in the Melbourne Cup to brighten up what was otherwise a pretty miserable 

day. 

Our year 3-4’s set off for Beechworth Camp on Wednesday morning and we keep our fingers crossed that 

the rain doesn’t impact too much on all the fun activities that they will participate in over the three days. 

FUN RUN 

New date for the Fun Run Friday 11th of November 2022. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Our school will hold a Remembrance Day service on Friday, 11th November, commencing at 10:30 am. 

Students are encouraged to bring a small wreath or posy of flowers to lay at our flagpole and 

parents/carers and community members are respectfully invited to attend. 

SCHOOL CHOIR 

The Strathmerton Steering Committee is again organising a Strathmerton Town Christmas Party for 

Saturday, 17th December. They would like to have a choir of Strathmerton Primary students sing some 

carols during the evening. Jackie and Doug would like to get a choir of our students together in the next 

couple of weeks to start practising the carols for the evening. They will come to school on four Friday 

afternoons, commencing on the 11th November. I would encourage your sons/daughters to volunteer to be 

a part of the Strathy choir, to show their community spirit. 

 Geoff Weppner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


